
 

Nursery Newsletter - February 2025 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome back to Nursery, we hope you all had a lovely half term break. We are all looking forward 
to this half term and hopefully some warmer spring weather. Thank you again to everyone who 
attended our first stay and play session, the children loved having you all here. We will be organising 
another one which will take place just after the Easter break, we will send out a date soon. 

Punctuality 
Please be reminded that collection time for Nursery is between 3- 3:10pm for children who do not 
stay for extended day. We would appreciate it if you could make sure that you collect on time as we 
have to oversee the extended day provision and waiting for a late parent keeps a member of staff 
from doing this. If you are running late, please call the office to let them know. Persistent lateness 
will be flagged and Mr. Choueke will be in touch to discuss.   
 
Gardening 
We are really looking forward to when we can start planting again. We like the children to be 
involved in the growing process and learn practically about how plants grow. We would like to grow 
some fruits, vegetables, herbs and flowers this year and would be grateful for any donations of seeds 
or small plants you may have. We also need any old tools or ceramic pots you have lying around at 
home. If you would like to donate anything, please let a member of staff know in advance. 
 
Book Sale 
Thursday 6th March is World Book Day. This is an event that takes place across the whole school to 
celebrate reading and promote a love of books. Over the years we have been donated lots of books 
that we just don’t have room to store anymore, therefore we will be having a Nursery Book Sale 
from 3-3:30 just outside our doors. Every book will be 50p and all the money will go to buying new 
books for our Nursery! 
 
Dates for your diary 

Thursday 6th March – World Book Day. Children can dress up as their favourite book character. More 

information about the day has been sent out on ParentHub.   

Friday 14th March – INSET day (school closed for all children). 

Nursery Parent meetings: Tuesday 1st April and Wednesday 2nd April- Daytime appointments will be 
face-to-face and evening appointments will be online on SchoolCloud. More information on how to 
sign up will provided nearer the time.  

If you have any questions regarding your child or the Nursery, please do speak to a member of the 
Nursery team at drop off/pick up and if needed we can arrange a phone call or face to face meeting 
at a later time. 
 
Thank you 
The Nursery Team 
 
  


